CITY OF WINTER PARK
CITY COMMISSION WORK SESSION
February 17, 2009

A work session was held with Mayor Strong, Commissioner Margie Bridges and
Commissioner Beth Dillaha attending regarding the comprehensive plan in room 200 at
2:09 p.m., City Hall, 401 Park Avenue South, Winter Park, Florida.

Members present:

Also present:
Mayor David Strong (departed 2:34 p.m-3:25 p.m. Planning Director Jeff Briggs

and again at 4:18 p.m.) Deputy City Clerk Nancy McLean
Commissioner Beth Dillaha
Commissioner Margie Bridges

Comprehensive plan discussion

Mayor Strong and Commissioners Dillaha and Bridges met with staff to continue their
discussion regarding issues/concerns with the comprehensive plan. Further
modifications were made to the Transportation Element, Capital Improvement Element
(CIE) and the Data Information & Analysis (DIA).

Mayor Strong asked Planning Director Jeff Briggs to circulate the revisions made from
today's discussion. Mr. Briggs agreed. Commissioner Dillaha stated she wanted to
make the document as good as possible and eliminate going through these changes at
the next Commission meeting.

Mayor Strong departed at 4:18 p.m.

Mr. Briggs stated he met with Commissioner Dillaha on February 13 and made some
tweaks regarding the Future Land Use Element. He also stated they were trying to solve
the confusion about the Central Business District (CBD) versus Central Business Zoning
(C-2). He provided hard copies of the proposed changes for their review and stated that
he will need to meet with Commissioner Dillaha again to discuss this. He commented
that he wants this to be more concise for the Commission and will do a presentation and
show the maps at the Commission meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m.

City Clerk Cynthia Bonham




